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  This week we have been… 

Learning about the concept of the word ‘full’. 
Practising singing our Christmas songs and filmed a video of them for you to all see.  

We had a video call from the North Pole from Father Christmas! We then wrote Christmas 
lists and put them in the post box to send to the North Pole.  

Making Christmas crafts such as Christmas cards, calendars, star decorations and baubles.  

Celebrating Christmas by having a Christmas party where we played games such as ‘Pass 
the parcel’.  

Important Dates and Messages: 

Well done for a super first term at Nursery, the children have all settled really well and 
worked very hard!  

Don't forget to watch our Early Years Christmas video which can be found on the main 

school website. This can be found by clicking on 'Parents' and then 'Christmas videos' and then 

click on the EYFS link.  

Our Coppice Early Years’ Instagram and Twitter pages are now live. We will be adding new 
posts to these accounts each week. This will enable you to see activities that have been enjoyed 
by the children and celebrate their achievements. You are welcome  to comment on our posts, 
but please be aware that staff will not be able to reply to any comments. They are both called 
‘Thecoppiceeyfs’.  

We kindly request that you send in a £5 donation for this term’s craft activities. We rely on 

this money to purchase craft items and ingredients to make our playdough on a weekly basis 

and without your donations these activities will not be possible. Please hand your £5 donation to 

your child’s teacher in cash, in a named envelope. Thank you in advance! ☺  

We kindly ask if you haven’t already to complete the Instagram permission form, thank you 

in advance.  

 

We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! Next term will begin on Tuesday 5th 
January. We looked forward to welcoming you back then.  


